
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
206-806-7339 
josie.addington@lumen.com

October 9, 2020 

Via Web Portal

 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Docket No. UT-073052 

Revised Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Amendment 

to Interconnection Agreement 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Pursuant to my telephone conversation with your office on October 9, 2020, attached is a 

revised Request for Approval correcting the CLEC name.  This Request for Approval replaces 

the one previously submitted under Confirmation ID 19838. 

Sincerely, 

Josie G. Addington 
Legal Assistant 
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